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Welcome to Summer
Encampment 2021!  

     Congratulations, Cadets! You've made it
to Summer Encampment 2021. During
ADVON, Leadership Cadets committed
their time to preparing for you to make
long-lasting memories. However, this is
just the beginning; you have so much
more to do and accomplish. There may be
challenging moments but remember to
push through. We believe in you, but
make sure you believe in you. 
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Leadership Camp Edition

Cadets who got off the bus lined up to be directed to
the correct line for in-processing.
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Honor Unit 

     Points

BST:1 
NCOA: 2 

SLA: 1

Congratulations, units, you've 

      won honor unit points!
     BST was awarded one point for taking out their Cadet
Handbook to study during breaks. NCOA was awarded one
point for being the most attentive of all the units during
the 10th Corps Orientation. NCOA was awarded another
point for having sharp drill. Lastly, SLA was awarded one
point for being very timely; they were the only unit to be
on time to the 10th Corps Orientation. Congratulation,
units! To earn more honor unit points, have sharp drill and
military courtesy as a unit. So, stay tuned later today to see
if your unit won any honor unit points! 

Important
points to
remember from
the 10th Corps
Orientation.

     On the first day of Leadership Camp, all units attended the 10th Corps Orientation.
During this orientation, each staff position shared important knowledge regarding their
position. Of this important knowledge, each staff position had key points that every Cadet
needs to remember. To begin, the Commander, C/COL Katelyn Santa Maria, said that each
Cadet should be ready to push to push themselves, work hard to promote, and, most
importantly, look forward to a great summer camp. Secondly, the Executive Officer, C/MAJ
Jose Verdugo, had a simple, yet impactful message. He told the Cadets to have fun, succeed,
and reach high. Thirdly, the Command Sergeant Major, C/CSM Guadalupe Bedolla,
instructed that each Cadet must use 10 minutes out of their personal hygiene to better their
living conditions, not participate in horseplay, keep their tents close, and not run in their tent
area. Fourthly,  the S-1, C/CPT Julien Pineda, said that each Cadet must travel in groups of
three and to tell someone where they are going. Fifthly, the S-2, C/2LT Tamira Lanzon, said
that not wearing masks outside is permitted, but Cadets and Adults must wear masks indoors.
Furthermore, she reminded Cadets to report any symptoms of COVID, hydrate, apply
sunscreen every 80 minutes, and to stay cool by by being in the shade, unbuttoning the cuffs
of their sleeves, and having unbloused boots, if it is hot enough. Fifthly, the S-3, C/2LT
Athena Askins, stressed that Cadets must be 5 minutes early to their events and activities
because being on time is late. Sixthly, the S-4, C/1LT Samuel Vargas, stated that if a Cadet
needs a part of their uniform, they need to tell their leader and the S-4 will handle it.
Seventhly, the S-5, C/CPT Evan Smith, told Cadets that the camera does not bite. Lastly, the
S-6 emphasized that Cadets need to turn in their elecontrics, which includes phones, tablets,
and smart watches.


